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INLAND REVENUE DEPARTMENT 
Notice to VAT Registered Persons   

 
Since the Registered Identified Suppliers (RIS) and Registered Identified Purchasers 

(RIP) under SVAT Scheme are now familiar with Submission of SVAT Schedules 

through e-Services. IRD has decided to follow the regulations published by the 

Gazette Extra Ordinary No. 1986/9 dated 27-09-2016. The extra time allowed for 

Submission of Schedules through e-Services will be removed.  

Accordingly, the Schedule submission time will be limited to one month with effect 

from 01-11-2020.  Hence, RISs and RIPs are required to complete Submission of 

all outstanding SVAT Schedules up to the tax period September 2020, by                

31-10-2020. 

If you need further clarifications, please contact the following officers: 

 
Ms. H.B.G. Chandrani – Commissioner   011- 2134205 

Ms. H.P.D.T. Pathirathna – Deputy Commissioner 011- 2134274 

Ms. P.K.S.N. Gunarathna – Deputy Commissioner       011- 2134275 

       

Commissioner General of Inland Revenue 
 

Simplified Value Added Tax (SVAT) Scheme  
Submission of Schedules by Registered Identified Suppliers (RISs) 

& Registered Identified Purchasers (RISs) through e-Services 


